
 
 
 
 
October 6, 2016 
 
Dear Donors,  
 
Thank you for your generous support of the Canadian Cancer Society through Relay For Life 
at Provost Public School. 
 
Your support was critical to helping these students raise over $42,000 to fund Canada's 
most promising cancer research and vital support programs for patients and their families. 
We sincerely appreciate your generosity and proudly acknowledge your commitment to your 
community.  
 
The Society is a national, community-based organization of volunteers whose mission is the 
eradication of cancer and the enhancement of the quality of life of people living with cancer. 
As a national organization with a presence in every province, we are pleased to share one 
Charitable Registration Number. In other words,​ a charitable tax receipt issued by the 
Society to any Canadian donor – regardless of what province it was issued from or 
what province the donor resides in – can be claimed on any Canadian tax return.  
 
While funds raised by Provost Public School students were receipted in Ontario, we can 
confirm that all funds have been put to work in Alberta. ​Your donation supports our 
world-class cancer research, information and support services and important 
advocacy efforts in Alberta. 
 
With regard to how we support the fight against cancer in other provinces, as a national 
organization, we fund research at institutions across the country. Regardless of where they 
are made, research discoveries benefit patients across the country and around the world. 
Our national-scope information and support programs are helping patients and their families 
at a time when they are scared and stressed out. We also educate people on ways to reduce 
cancer risk and put cancer-related issues on the political agenda. 
 
Together, we are saving lives. Thanks to you, our research is opening the door to 
treatments and therapies that were unimaginable only a few short years ago. Thanks to 
you, we are the most trusted voice on cancer and a source of meaningful support in Alberta 
and right across the country. 
 
We are there for Canadians before, after and especially during the cancer journey. Because 
of you, more of us will live longer, healthier lives.  
 
We couldn’t do it without you. 
 
With sincere thanks, 
 
 
 
Laurie McKnight 
Manager, Relay For Life Youth Program 
Canadian Cancer Society 
T: 519-619-3190 
E: lmcknight@ontario.cancer.ca 


